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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

This a friendly reminder that SMB’s Jingle Bell Walk will take place on 
Friday December 13, 2019. 

We are very thankful for all the donations that have already been sent it! 
Please continue to bring in donations this week in exchange for a bell on 
the day of the walk.  Below is a reminder of what items each class has 
been suggested to donate. Any and all items are welcomed! 

Classroom Teacher  Requested Item 
Ms. MacLeod / Ms. Valente  Toothpaste  

Ms. Laframboise / Ms. Rots Toothbrushes 

Ms. Campbell / Ms. McLaren Christmas treats / goodies 

Ms. Grey Shampoo / Conditioner 

Ms. Albrough Shampoo / Conditioner 

Ms. Sheppard Body Soap / Shower Gel 

Ms. Hurley Body Soap / Shower Gel 

Ms. Pikaart Deodorant 

Mr. Lonergan Deodorant 

Mr. Coleman Hand Soap 

Ms. Lollar Hand Soap 

Ms. Bogle Socks 

Ms. Bulmer Socks 

Mr. Griffin Boxes of Kleenex 

Mr. Ledoux Boxes of Kleenex 

Ms. Markotich Shaving razors / Shaving cream 

Ms. Coppens Shaving razors / Shaving cream 

 

 
We are looking forward to gathering as a school community and jingling 

bells on our walk. 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 


